
 

 

To                                                      March 23th, 2020 

                    Document Management Number 8TEQJ-0146 

Manabu Sato 

Planning and Design Department Manager   

Electronic and Mechanical Components Business Division 

NIDEC COPAL ELECTRONICS CO., LTD. 

     

Discontinuation Notice for Operating Switches 

 

Dear all 

 

Best wishes and thank you for your continuous support.  

 

We are writing to inform you that we will discontinue the sales of the products which has 

very little or no sales. 

 

Hope for your understanding. 

 

                                   Best Regards 

  

1. Influenced products 

Operating switches with very little or no sales. 

(Please refer to the product list in the separate document) 

 

2. Reason 

Due to the product rearrangement of our company.   

  

3. Expected date to discontinue the sales  

June 20th, 2020. 

But if you wish to purchase these products afterward, you can still contact us for 

quotation. 

 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact our sales representative. 

 

The End 

 

 

 


